PC Committee

From: John Appler <johnappler@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, November 18, 2018 2:47 PM

To: PC Committee

Subject: No exclusive parking at Keawakapu beach !

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Committee Chairperson,

Access to this beach is a public treasure. Please remember what makes Hawaii a great place to live - public access to
beaches like Keawakapu.

Please:

¢ No zoning change
e No reserved parking on public land

Thank you !
- John & Diane Appler

John & Diane Appler

3418 Kuaua Place

Kihei, HI 96753

Email: johnappler@gmail.com
www.DianeAppler.com

Cell: 808-298-0976




